
Forward Sunapee 

Minutes of February 11, 2025 Trail and Harbor Tree Committee Meeting 

Agenda 

• Trail Design Program Elements and Priorities 
• Signage 
• New Name for Riverwalk 

 

Attendance - In Person - Dave Hoffman (Facilitator), Jeff Kellner, Deb Marino Chris Lockwood 

Jan Harrison Wendy Nolin, Muriel Bergeron, Sharon Parsons; Phone – Jon Bowers; Absent - 

Phil Schwarzkopf 

 

Trail Design Program Elements and Priorities – Committee confirmed that the highest priority 

for 2025 is the Harbor House lot (between Livery and Fentons/Quack Shack) as discussed at 

prior meeting.  Committee discussed program elements previously provided by Jeff Claus 

(architect hired to support trail design elements).  Chairperson agreed to document and share 

ideas discussed at meeting with Claus for incorporation into next iteration of program elements 

for discussion at March meeting. 

Signage– Committee agreed that our subcommittee will continue to coordinate with Town of 

Sunapee and other Forward Sunapee committees to identify and discuss common goals and 

objectives for signage for the Riverwalk/Trail to strive for consistency as appropriate.  While 

those discussions continue, Committee agreed to focus for 2025 on limited new signage 

focused on a kiosk or similar concept located in front of Wild Goose and Harborside Trading 

with maps and other targeted information with respect to the Riverwalk/Trail.  The other priority 

for 2025 will be trail markers to denote the routing of the trail from the core harbor to Route 11. 

New Name for Riverwalk – Committee brainstormed ideas for a potential new name for the 

Riverwalk.  Chairman agreed to document and circulate different names discussed for 

additional consideration at the next meeting and possibly to share and get feedback from the 

community in March or April. 

No other new business and meeting adjourned 

 

 

 


